THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION MEMBERS

FROM:
Nannette Johnston
DATE:
May 21, 2009
SUBJECT:
Approval of Contract with Center for Accessible Living, Inc. for Substitute Interpreter Services
ISSUE

The district needs Educational Interpreters (for deaf or hearing-impaired students) when our own employees are absent.
FACTS

Licensed educational interpreters are difficult to find. Although we employ several interpreters, it is even more difficult to find a substitute interpreter when our employees are absent for illness, death in the family, etc.
Federal and state laws require the provision of services to students despite any circumstances that affect our employees. With the expected increase in enrollment overall, we predict the population of students requiring such services to increase proportionately.
The Department of Special Education recommends the Center for Accessible Living, Inc. as another provider of substitute interpreters.
RECOMMENDATION

Approve a contract with the Center for Accessible Living, Inc. (as attached) for Educational Interpreter substitutes.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve a contract with the Center for Accessible Living, Inc. for Educational Interpreter substitutes.
